
 

 

General Meeting 
Fairway Community Center 

March 14, 2019 
 

 
Members present:  There were 22 members present. 
 
Ann Yuhas introduced our speaker, Kelly Campbell.  Kelly is Senior Director of Marketing 
for the Vail Resorts in Lake Tahoe area.   Kelly shared her personal experiences from 
college and jobs regarding gender equality in the market place.  Kelly stated that women 
in leadership roles need to mentor other women in order to support gender diversity.  It 
has been proven that gender diversity in leadership jobs promotes success and high 
profitability for companies.   
 
Call To Order:  The meeting was called to order at 1:55 by Co-president Patricia Watters.  
Patricia welcomed everyone, introduced guests, and new members. Patricia also 
thanked Johnnie Lee Don for organizing a beautiful soup luncheon for our members.   
 
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes from January General Meeting were approved as 
written. 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
 
New Business/Announcements:  Members will be voting at the May meeting to 
approve the budget for 2019-2020, the revised Standing rules and Bylaws plus the new 
slate of officers for 2019-2020. 
 
Interest Group Reports (details are provided in newsletter):  
 
Announcements:   
a.  Patricia Watters and JoAnn Cobb will be working together to create a Facebook Page 
for our branch. 
 
Adjournment: Patricia Watters adjourned the meeting at 2:06 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by  
Sharon Filardo, Recording Secretary    Approved as submitted on 5/9/19 


